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We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh and 
Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live. 

 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

SCHOOL GOALS: 

Goal 1 

To improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas, summarizing and in some specific areas, note-

making at the Grade 8 and 9 levels. 

Goal 2 

To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living. 

                

 

Respect  Excellence Responsibility 

Student Bulletin  
Date: Friday Mar 15th, 2019 Day 2 

 

TIMELINE  

 

LOCKER CLEAN OUT TODAY    

 

 

Apr 4     

 

GRADS! IMPORTANT    Ms. Panesar 
 

1. Your grade 12 English/Communications 12 teachers will be distributing IMPORTANT information required for 
the School Leaving Ceremony  

2. (Phonetic pronunciation, height, grad write-up as you cross the stage etc.) 
3. PLEASE SUBMIT THIS INFORMATION by the due dates specified.   
4. If you do not have an English 12/Comm 12 class see Ms. Panesar, room 210, or Ms. Mindlin, room 206, ASAP. 
5. It is imperative to pay your SCHOOL LEAVING CEREMONY FEES - $80 - to the office ASAP or a gown/cap will 

NOT be ordered for you and you will NOT be able to participate in crossing the stage. 

 

 
No New announcements 

Mar 15 
Mr. Kinoshita 

All students interested in playing Ice Hockey for Burnaby Mountain please see Mr. Kinoshita before spring break. 

Mar 15 
Ms. Williams 

Thank you to all who participated in Literacy Week activities. 
Winners of the Book Title Trivia were Alessandra Olynyk and Jaya Sandhu.   
Winners of the Bookmark Contest are: Charlotte Mak, Sidney Fan, Julia Chung, Stephanie Liu, Nicole Li, and Alessandra 
Olynyk.   

Bookmark winners should go to the library to claim their prizes. 
 

Mar 15 
Ms. Manning 

District Programs Application Forms 
Reminder to grade 10 & 11 students that applications for all the district programs are due in the Career Centre BEFORE 
Spring Break.  
 

Mar 15 
Mr. Richardson 

 
 

THE SPRING ATHLETICS STORE IS OPEN FOR BUSINESS. 
If you are playing on a spring sports team make sure to order your hoodie and warm up before it’s too late. 
Store closes March 17th, see the athletics bulletin board for QR code or find the link on the BMSS athletics Instagram page. 
 

Mar 15 
Ms. D.C. 

Are you attending the University of Alberta in the fall? 
There will be a Registration Workshop at the Four Seasons Hotel on Friday April 6. 

See Ms. D-C for more details. 
 

Mar 15 
Ms. D.C. 

 

Are you interested in applying to the U.S.A. for your post-secondary education? 
The US COLLEGE EXPO is being held on April 7, 2019 at the Sheraton Wall Centre. 

You will learn about American Universities, NCAA, the Common App, Admissions & Financing, and more! 
The session is free, but you must pre-register at uscollegeexpo.com 

 

Mar 15 
Mr. Rolph 

 

STUDENT COUNCIL PRESIDENT APPLICATIONS: 
 Do you have vision and enthusiasm to guide next year's student council in their efforts to improve school spirit, 

culture and community?  
 If so, you may be interested in running to be next year’s student council president.  
 Applications are available from Mr. Rolph in room 213 beginning Tuesday March 5.  
 Completed applications must be handed in by 3pm next Friday, March 15th. Campaign week will run April 8-12.  
 Candidates submitting an application must be available for a lunch hour meeting on Tuesday April 2nd.  
 See Mr. Rolph if you have any questions 
 

  
This Week’s First Aid Attendants are:      Kevin Lee & Connor Won 

tel:604-296-6870


 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

SCHOOL GOALS: 

GOAL #1 Literacy:  to improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas and note-making at the 

Grade 8 and 9 levels. 

   GOAL #2 Healthy Living:  to increase student awareness, understanding, and practice of healthy living. 

Mar 15 
Mr. Richardson 

Female Athlete of the Month: Marley Jackson 
Marley Jackson may only be in grade 8 but she is already an accomplished wrestler. Marley placed first at the SFU meet 
this year, and followed that up with an outstanding second place finish at provincials. Marley is a dedicated student athlete 
who is as dedicated to her school work as she is to wrestling. Marley always has a positive attitude at practice, and is 
constantly looking for ways to improve on the mat. She has had an excellent start to her wrestling career this year, and we 
are all looking forward to what she can do in the years to come.   
 

Male Athlete of the Month: Aaron John 
Aaron John played on the Junior Boys basketball team, and was a major part to the team’s success. Aaron often played the 
post position and had to play against players that were often 4 to 12 inches taller than himself. This did not deter Aaron, as 
he is a tough and hardworking player. Aaron is also highly coachable, he always arrives to practice ready to compete, and 
does so with a smile.  He is a model of consistency, and a model student/athlete. 
 

Coach of the Month: Joe Smith 
Coach Smith is the coach of the wrestling team and has dedicated numerous hours to the sport. In addition to coaching, he 
also teaches the wrestling unit to all of the grade 8/9 PE classes, and runs the wrestling club. Coach Smith is passionate 
about wrestling and that is what makes him such an effective coach. He was able to coach two of our grade 8 athletes to 
top finishes at provincials this year. Although the Mountain wrestling program is small, they are a powerful group of athletes 
all thanks to coach Smith. 
 

Mar 15 
Ms. Manning 

Work Experience Opportunities: 

 Burnaby Village Museum Summer Work Experience – every Tuesday July 9 – August 27 10:30am – 4:30pm. 
Students must be comfortable speaking to groups of children and adults. Volunteers will be required to dress in period 
costumes and explain specific exhibits. Training and costume included.  

 UBC Geering Up Camps Volunteers - Are you interested in a Career in Engineering or Sciences? UBC's 
Geering up Camps for kids are accepting applications for high school volunteers. Work alongside current UBC Engineering 
and Sciences students. Gain valuable skills and connection, and earn work experience credit. 

 Belcarra BeachkeepersBelcarra Beach keepers - Interested in a career in Marine Biology? Or just love to be 
outdoors? Beach keepers is a fun stewardship program that runs June 29th to September 2rd on weekends and holidays. 
We meet at the Belcarra Regional Park picnic area. The time commitment required is a minimum of thirty hours (6 five hour 
shifts). No previous knowledge of marine life or fishing regulations is required. 

 Bard on the Beach is now accepting applications for volunteers for the May – September Festival Season  
 

Spring Break Work Experience at Shadbolt Art Centre- Arts Jam Camp at Shadbolt Art Centre in Burnaby is looking for 
a volunteer to help with their kid’s arts camp from March 18-22.  Shift is 8:30-3pm each day.  
 
SFU Invent The Future Artificial Intelligence Scholars Program – a 2-week summer program for young women in 
Grade 10 or 11 interested in artificial intelligence.  Hands-on experience in computer science and technology. 
 
The BC Conservatory of Music - The BC Conservatory of Music is looking for Adjudicator Assistants for the 2019 Music 
Festival taking place May 1 - 26.  This is a fantastic opportunity for any students interested in music 
 
Vancouver International Children’s Festival – seeking volunteers (Gr 10-12) for this year’s festival May 27-June 2, 
Students interested in future careers in Administration, Event Management, Tourism, and Early Childhood Ed 
 
Burnaby Fire Department Youth Academy Outreach 2019 – any student in Grade 11 or 12 interested in exploring a 

career in firefighting this spring academy is for you. 

 

New Westminster Student Police Academy – any student in Grade 11 or Grade 12 with an interest in policing, come by 
to find out more about the New Westminster Police Department Student Police Academy, July 2-12.  
 
Vancouver Community College Architecture/Drafting Workshop – this is for students in Grade 11 or 12 interested in 
attending a self-directed workshop in AutoCAD drafting software during March Break. 
 
BCIT Biotechnology Career Awareness Workshop - April 2019 – for Grade 11 or 12 students interested in learning 
more about the biotechnology industry - includes hands-on lab experiences & career options information 
 

Career Exploration Workshops and Open Houses: 

 Canadian Armed Forces Primary Reserve – will be here Tuesday at lunch in the upper commons. Stop by to 
find out more about unique adventures, stimulating challenges, rewarding friendships and the chance to see and shape the 
world while serving your country on a part time basis as a member of the Canadian Army Primary Reserve - 15th Field 
Artillery Regiment, The Royal Regiment of Canadian Artillery. FYI - In order to apply you must be 18 years of age (or 16 
with parental consent) 

 BCIT Engineering Info Session for Women Wed March 13th 5:30– 7:30 pm @ BCIT Burnaby Campus – to 
register go to:  i.bcit.ca/engineering 

 Law Enforcement Studies Info Session at JIBC – Mar 13 7-8:30pm at the New West Justice Institute Campus 

 SCORE (Surrey Collaborative Outreach and Research Experience) is an enriching 8-week program (July 2 – 
Aug. 23 2019) for graduate, undergraduate, and high school students to participate in cutting-edge research projects 
associated with medical technologies, digital health technologies, and assisted living technologies through a variety of 
clinically embedded labs within Surrey’s Health and Technology District. Application Due April 14 

 Tomorrow’s Master of Digital Media Program (TMDM) is a 2-week intensive summer camp designed for 
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students entering grades 9-12 with artistic or technical interests who want to explore educational and career 
opportunities in the video game and digital media industry. (cost for the program) 
 

Mar 15 
Ms. Haywood 

SILENT AUCTION 
The Dry Grad Committee wishes for your charitable support in our upcoming Silent Auction, rescheduled for April 27, 2019 
– Details TBA. We are enthusiastically seeking new and unused merchandise, gift cards, certificates, business services, 
select food and beverage items, sports, entertainment and recreational tickets, get-away packages, etc. Proceeds will go 
towards this year’s Dry Grad expenses, with an anticipated surplus dedicated to BMSS in the form of a scholarship and 
legacy gift. To arrange for a donation pick-up / drop-off, or to request any further information please contact Margaret at 
margaretandnitinvaid@shaw.ca or (778) 886-4771. 
 

BOTTLE DEPOT FUNDRAISER: 
You can still donate your recyclables for deposit into the BMSS Dry Grad Committee account at the following ENCORP 
Return-It locations: 
KENSINGTON RETURN-IT CENTRE, 6518 HASTINGS STREET, BURNABY (Kensington Square) NORTH ROAD 
RETURN-IT DEPOT, UNIT W – 435 NORTH ROAD, COQUITLAM (near North Rd & Austin) LOUGHEED RETURN-IT 
DEPOT, 1045A LOUGHEED HWY, COQUITLAM (across Lougheed from IKEA) 
REMEMBER TO: 
* Bring your items in a clear/transparent bag 
* Key in BMSS’s FAX NUMBER (604-296-6873) + the number of donation bags into the depot’s Express kiosk 
* Label(s) will then be printed out for you to attach to each bag 
* Place labelled bag(s) in the “Express Return Bin” … And the depot staff will handle the rest. 
 

ATTENTION GRADE 11'S: 
The Dry Grad Committee warmly invites you to speak with your parents about participating in our annual BMSS tradition of 
the GRADE 11 PARENT GROUP support of the upcoming Dry Grad. Dry Grad is a parent sponsored event which provides 
a safe, drug and alcohol-free environment for graduating students to celebrate their high school memories, achievements 
and friendships. It is fully supervised, offering fun and inclusive activities, food and beverages, chaperones, hired staff, 
security and transportation. 
DATE: Fri, June 14th – Sat, June 15th 
STUDENT ARRIVAL TIME: 11:30 PM (Fri) 
STUDENT DEPARTURE TIME: 3:00 AM (Sat) 
LOCATION: Burnaby Hall - 7837 Canada Way 
We wish to kindly encourage our GRADE 11 PARENT GROUP to take advantage of this wonderful volunteer opportunity to 

experience “ firsthand ” what to expect and prepare for in the following year when YOUR child graduates 😊 

For more details, please contact Margaret at margaretandnitinvaid@shaw.ca or (778) 886-4771. 
Sincere thanks for your considerate hand in our fundraising efforts. 

BMSS Dry Grad Committee 
 

Apr 5 
Ms. Haywood 

Grad Week:  
Grad bowling is fast approaching. Grab a form outside of Room 206. You must complete and 
hand in: 1. Individual permission forms, 2. Team form and 3. Payment for the ENTIRE TEAM to 
Ms. Haywood (Rm 206) by April 5th! 
 

Apr 12 
Ms. D.C. 

 

 
Burnaby Online will be offering the following August Completion courses this summer: 

* 20th Century World History 12 
* Physical Geography 12 

* French 11 
* Italian Intro 11 

* Physical and Health Education 10 
* Career Life Education 10 

 
Registration for August completion courses is now open for those interested in completing a course quickly. 
You will be able to start working on the Career Life Education course as early as April 1st.  
 All other courses begin in mid-June. August completion courses, other than CLE 10, will have a mid-June 2019 course 
start date (when the student will have access to the coursework). Students can register now and their teacher will message 
them as to when they will have access to the course material. 
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